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Those Serving God With Us Today: 
 
Ushers                  No Live Service 

Coffee Hour         No Live Service 

 Liturgist               No Live Service 

 Altar Decor          Phyllis Merrill 

Welcome!    Please sign the Ritual of Friendship in the black folder of your 
pew. Please do not keep pens in the folders. Include your address and phone 
number so we may send you a “church information brochure”. Name tags are 
also available in the pew racks. 
 
A nursery is provided downstairs during worship.  An usher can direct you. 
 
Hearing devices are available for use during the service.  Ask an usher to assist 
you. 

Prayer cards, available in the pew racks, may be given to the pastor, an usher 
or placed in the offering plate.   

Look for recently requested offering envelopes in the. back of the sanctuary.   

New or replacement name tags are now located in the New Entry on the large 
bulletin board behind the Welcome Center. 

“Upper Room” Devotionals for the months of July/August are in the book rack 
at the back of the sanctuary.  Donations are gladly accepted. 

The Tri-Cities Food Bank is grateful for all our donations. Those items may be 
placed in the grocery cart near the elevator.  

 

 

 

 

 

 This week we pray for our church, community, state, nation, and world. 
 We also pray for our sister church M.C.K in  

Njukinjiru, Kenya. 
 
 

            Sunday, July 5th 
            Worship (YouTube Live Stream) ......................... 10:30 am 
                                   
            Monday, July 6th 
                   

       Tuesday, July 7th 
                                   

            Wednesday, July 8th 
             
  Thursday, July 9th 
   Soul Soup Dinner (IP) ................................................ 5 pm 
                                 
  Friday, July 10th 
 
            Saturday, July 11th 
                            
            Sunday, July 12th 
            Worship (YouTube Live Stream) ......................... 10:30 am             
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A Christ-centered, inclusive 
 and loving community. 

 

      Sunday, July 5, 2020 
    

                         10:30 am Worship 
          

  GREETING                Pastor Mark McMurray 
 

* OPENING SONG                        “Be Thou My Vision“                         
                                                         
GREET ANOTHER 

OPENING PRAYER 

OFFERTORY                     “Our God is an Awesome God”                   Chuck Smith 
 
PRAYER TIME AND THE LORD’S PRAYER 

SCRIPTURE LESSONS:      Zechariah 9:9-12        Read by:    Kookie Graham 
                               Matthew 11:16-19     Read by:    Danny Kuby 

SERMON                     “Is it a Wedding or a Funeral?”    Pastor Mark McMurray 

COMMUNION 
         “Fantasy on Londonderry Air Irish Melody, arr. Marilyn Ham 
 
CLOSING SONG            “Amazing Grace, My Chains Are Gone”                       

* BENEDICTION 
 
* RESPONSE SONG            “Where the Spirit of the Lord Is”                TFWS 2119 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Our Staff at Kennewick First 
Pastor ..................................................................................... Mark McMurray 
Lay Leader ............................................................................................ Jill Berg 
Director of Youth Ministry ........................................................ Rachel Loomis 
Office Manager ............................................................................ Cheryl Nixon 
Congregational Care and Outreach Assistant ........................ Cynthia Bement 
Custodian ................................................................................ Andrew Tillman 
Bookkeeper .........................................................................Sharon Varzandeh 
Financial Secretary ................................................................... Ruth Anderson 
Music Director ................................................................. Amberley Almarode 
Sound Technician ......................................................................... Chuck Smith 
Accompanist ................................................................................... Margo Cox 
Education Ministry Assistant ................................................ Starlite Buchholz 
Sunday Childcare Provider ......................................................... Emma Glazier 

 
 

Upcoming Events:   
No current upcoming events due to Covid 19 virus. 

 
We are not planning any live service or gatherings until further notice. 

          
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kennewick First United Methodist Church * 2 South Dayton 
 Office:  421 W Kennewick Ave Kennewick WA   99336 509-582-2163 FAX 509-586-0298 

Email:  office@kennewickfirst.com  
KFUMC website:  www.kennewickfirst.com 

 

Lay Shepherds 
Our Lay Shepherds are Kookie Graham, Naomi McDermott, Sandy 
Perkins, Micki Perry, Pat Walker, Lynnaie Wright, Kathy Harris, Karen 
Alley, Bob Arnold, and Cindi Glazier. 
 
These special ladies/men have gone through the Lay Shepherd training 
and reach out to congregants who are ill, having surgery, grieving a 
loved one, or in any spiritual need.  

mailto:office@kennewickfirst.com
http://www.kennewickfirst.com/


 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Announcements 

Church Office 
The church office is open for Summer hours, which are Monday thru Friday, 
8 am – Noon and unfortunately, everyone will have to make an 
appointment to come in, due to the Covid-19 Virus.  Please call 582-2163 to 
make an appointment.  Thanks so much! 
 
 
Vacation Bible School (VBS) 
Due to recent events, KFUMC will not host a traditional VBS this summer. 
Instead this year we will be handing out back-to-school backpacks along 
with VBS materials and activities to do at home. If you were a student in 
Sunday School this year (toddler – 5th grade), we will be reserving a 
backpack for you. 
Bags will also be available to the local community for ages preschool 
through those entering 6th grade. There will also be a limited number of 
Toddler bags available to the community as well. 
Distribution will take place on Wednesday, August 19th, from 6:30 pm to 
7:30 pm at KFUMC. 
See the Events Page on this Website for more information and links. 
 
 
Impact Center 
We believe in pulling our community together, building upon our strengths, 
leveraging our resources, looking at gaps in communities, and finding 
innovative ways to work together, to create solutions.  Impact Center 
Compassion Center needs community support.  KFUMC is joining in the on- 
going support of our community to help fill the gaps at the Impact 
Compassion Center.  To help for the month of July, we will be collecting 
hygiene kits which consist of toothbrushes, toothpaste, dental floss, 
shampoo, soap, razors, and feminine products.  Watch the bulletin for 
upcoming drives, we will be filling a new need each month.  Helping the 
Impact Center is part of our Missions Commission. If you have questions, 
contact Sherry Elvik at 948-8990 or if you would like to volunteer, contact 
Jennifer at www.impactcompassioncenter@gmail.com. 
 

 

http://www.impactcompassioncenter@gmail.com

